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A golden opportunity at Culzean this Easter 

 

Hop along to Culzean Castle & Country Park with loved ones this Easter for lots 

of fun. From 19 – 22 April, there are plenty of family-friendly activities on offer. 

 

And, this year, the Easter Bunny has left an egg-stra special surprise, a large 

golden egg! Families will be given the opportunity to spot the large golden egg 

and capture a fun photo with it.  

 

Those who take the most creative picture will have the chance to WIN a National 

Trust for Scotland’s annual family membership worth £108. To enter the 

competition, egg-splorers can simply upload their image to social media using 

the hash tag #CulzeanGoldenEgg.   

 

Paige Campbell, Event Manager said, “Easter at Culzean ticks all the boxes for 

family fun! Not only will you be guaranteed an exciting outdoor adventure, you 

could be in with the chance of getting your hands on a family membership 

making it easy to enjoy hundreds of experiences at the Trust’s beautiful places 

throughout the year.”  

 

Younger egg-splorers can take part in the Easter Toddle in the Walled Garden. 

Children on the autism spectrum and those with sensory, communication or 

learning needs and their families can participate in the Relaxed Easter Egg Hunt 

on Friday 19 April, 3pm.  

 

Throughout the weekend look out for the Easter bunny as he hops around the 

park. On Saturday & Sunday enjoy musical performances from Irvine & Dreghorn 

Brass Band and Maybole Pipe Band.  

 

The Cadbury Easter Egg Hunt also takes place at Culzean from 19 – 22 April.   For 

more info, visit www.nts.org.uk/easter.  
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